
01/04/2021 

MRS Yvette Eunson 
503 / 54 West esplanade ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
eunsonyvette1@gmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0006 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

In regards to DA-REV2021/0006 I strongly object this DA has already been refused twice and 
hopefully this is the last time .
A large construction like this development will destroy the habitat of protected fauna and a 
large number of irreplaceable mature trees.
Also it will pollute downstream for the freshwater of Manly Damn and hence
Deadly consequences for the Climbing Galaxias fish, via Curl curl creek
It is bushfire prone land.
It affects the public amenity for the current residents 
The development is on Crown land that should protect and restore the precious rare 
biodiversity of Manly dam and surrounds not developed and destroy it 
There are many other options for developments and this would set a terrible precedent on 
Manly Dam which has been protected and goes against the plan of Management2014 for 
MWWMSP which proposes surrounding Crown land be added to the Park and not developed 
For future generations to come I Implore you to acknowledge the value of this pristine 
environment and to protect it 
Kind regards 
Yvette Eunson
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